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REDEVELOPMENT OF BLOOD PRODUCTS LABORATORY, ELSTREE 

Mr Finsberg discussed with Sir Kenneth yesterday his 
minute of 3 November, about the possibility of a DHSS 
official serving on the project steering group. 
Mr Finsberg said he would prefer there to be no. 
Departmental member of the steering group. He asked 
that if Mr Smart approaches the Department to suggest 
this, he and Sir Kenneth are alerted; one of them 
would then see Mr Smart to discuss why he wished an 
official to join the steering group. 
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